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Upcoming Events Reminders

Our Learning

At-Home Practice

We	have	extended	our	canned	food	
drive!	We	will	end	on	Friday,	November	
30th.	Please	bring	 in	those	canned	food	
items	 to	support	St.	Vincent	de	Paul.	As	
of	today,	Kindergarten	 has	a	total	of	495	
cans.	Last	year	 the	school	brought	in	
over	5,400	cans	and	Kinder	brought	in	
388	cans!	Thank	you	for	all	your	support	
and	contributions!	

Dear	Families,
I	hope	you	had	a	wonderful	Thanksgiving!	This	week	
we	will	continue	learning	how	to	correctly	form	and	
sound	out	the	letter	i,	begin	chapter	4	in	math	on	
Comparing	and	Ordering	Numbers	0	to	10	,	discuss	
how	our	Church	Family	is	a	sign	of	God’s	love	in	

Religion,	discuss	 reindeer	 in	science	and	complete	
activities	in	language	arts.	Have	 a	wonderful	week!	

For	at	home	practice	each	night	please	 read	for	at	least	10	minutes	using	the	books	in	your	
students	book	bag,	practice	the	rainbow	sight	words,	and	practice	writing	and	reviewing	the	
Riggs	flash	cards.	We	have	 learned	how	to	correctly	form	and	sound	out	the	letters	a,	c,	d,	f,	g,	
o,	h,	s,	qu,	b,	e	and	i.	We	do	not	learn	the	letters	in	alphabetic	order.	Please	make	 sure	your	
child	is	beginning	their	letters	at	the	top	of	the	line,	not	the	bottom	J

November	 28th- Early	Release	2:10PM
November	 29th- All	School	 Free	Dress	
November	 30th- End	of	the	Trimester	1,	

Noon	Dismissal


